Notice for change in submission date for Selection of Turnkey Hardware and Service Provider (THSP) for Phase V under ICT Project 

1.
The clarifications discussed in pre-bid meeting on 3rd Dec 2010 are under approval. The date for submission of bids for Selection of THSP will be suitably postponed. The same will be intimated to you through this web site. Please keep visiting the website. 
-Sd-

Dy. Manager (ICT)
